Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Discuss the Roads Clean Action

Plan (RCAP) Committee’s Final Report

October 7, 2010

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Thursday, October 7, 2010 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners Mike Stewart, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock and George Green.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

5:00 p.m.  This workshop is intended to discuss recommendations from the Final Report of the RCAP Committee presented at the July 19, 2010 Board Meeting and to request that action items be assigned to staff to implement these recommendations.

The Clean Actions Committee was present to discuss the action plans in the Final Report.  The Committee made numerous recommendations and suggestions that will help eliminate litter on the Wakulla County public roads.

There will be a Recycling Committee set up and all County Buildings will be equipped with recycle capabilities.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m.

